
CAMERON PARISH 
WATER DISTRICT NO. 11 

PROCEEDINGS 
 

November 16, 2020 
 
There was a regular meeting of the Board of Commissioners of Water District No. 11 at 
6:00 p.m., Monday, November 16, 2020, at the Grand Lake Waterworks office. 
 
PRESENT: Carl Granger, Grace Robideaux, Wayne Hebert, Gerald Richard 
 
ABSENT: Jerome Verzwyvelt 
 
The meeting was called to order by Board President Carl Granger.  
 
On motion of Grace Robideaux, seconded by Gerald Richard and carried unanimously, 
the minutes from the August 17, 2020 regular meeting and the October 16, 2020 special 
meeting were approved as previously mailed out. 
 
On motion of Grace Robideaux, second by Gerald Richard and carried unanimously, 
due to Hurricanes Laura and Delta, the district will bill all active customers the base rate 
only for the months of September, October and November.  Regular usage billing will 
resume with the December 31st billing. 
 
Financial reports were tabled until the next meeting. 
 
The Superintendent’s Report was presented by Jacob Nunez. 
 
On motion of Wayne Hebert, seconded by Grace Robideaux, and carried unanimously, 
all bills were approved for payment. 
 
There being no further business, on motion of Wayne Hebert, seconded by Grace 
Robideaux and carried unanimously, the meeting was declared adjourned. 
 
 
APPROVED: __________________________________                                                         

                 Carl Granger, President 
 
ATTEST: __________________________________ 
         Helen Williams, Secretary 


